sermon notes - Pastor Scott Yoder





Welcome...

We are glad you are with us! There is a blue connection card in the seat pocket in front of you. Please fill it out and return it to the cardholder or place it in the box on the back table.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.

Thank you!

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563

P 574.935.3833

F 574.935.4584

crossroadsefc.com



/crossroadsefc oct

oct. 18, 2015

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

"Love, Connect, and Serve on the Journey with Christ"



sunday morning nursery schedule and information

Babies - 1st svc: Karen Markley, Karen & Mary Boland

2nd svc: Vicki Rich, Ruth Nelson & Annie-Michele Payne

Toddlers - 1st svc: Mitch & Brita Bowers

2nd svc: Bill & Alicia Hulsey

3rd Service - Cindy Jenney, Bonnie & Dakota Bennett
*The nursery schedule for each month can be found at the nursery bulletin board.

ACCESS Ministry

Special Buddies: Josh & Pat

Friends of Jesus:

Dave P

Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.

LOOKING FOR MORE INFORMATION? If you'd like to learn more about Crossroads' announcements, events, and the Crossroads family, check out our website at: www.crossroadsefc.com

Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the west door.

it's time for operation christmas child!

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes hold treasures for kids across the world who receive them. These shoeboxes are tangible expressions of God's love for them!

Feel free to contact Shannon Buckland, Crossroads' Operation Christmas Child Coordinator, at 4bucklands@gmail.com or by < calling (574) 780-3161 for more information.

Collection week for the shoeboxes at Crossroads is November 16th-23rd. Please watch for more announcements in the weeks to come.

Not familiar with Operation Christmas Child? Learn more at www.samaritanspurse.org

announcements

- If you have been attending Crossroads for the past few months or a few weeks and you would like to attend a Newcomer's Luncheon to get more information about Crossroads, please plan to attend this today. It's after the third service in the station.
- · You can partner with the Marshall County Neighborhood Center to help fight hunger right here in our community! Helping out is as easy as picking up a few extra items at the grocery store and dropping them off at the "Fight Hunger" display in the Connection Area. October's food pantry donation items are soup and Ramen Noodles.
- Crossroads has two items it is looking to sell. We have a large conference table with eight chairs as well as a baby grand piano. If you are interested in either of these items please contact Michal Joy at mbeguin@crossroads-efc.org.
- Missing a dish? We have a large number of dishes that had been used to provide food during the Life Action Summit week. If one of these dishes belongs to you please take it home with you today. They are located on a table in the Connection Area. Anything remaining after Sunday, October 25th will be donated. Thank you!

target group class information

TODAY is the last day to sign up to attend the Connecting on the Journey Target Group Classes! Would you like to learn more about our ministries and so much more? You'll want to join this Target Group Class to learn about the beginnings of Crossroads, what we believe, how you can generously give of yourself to bless others, personally meet our church staff and learn how you can Connect in Community at Crossroads! This is the best class to learn about Crossroads as an overall church ministry! The class begins on Oct. 25th and is held during 2nd service in room 105. You can learn more about the class, as well as register today, by checking out the information in the seat pocket in front of you!

crossroads biblical counseling center

Our Crossroads Biblical Counseling Center launches Monday, November 2nd! We look forward to providing this opportunity as a further step in being disciples who make disciples. More information will be available the next few weeks; however, if you would like to schedule an appointment please contact the church office. Appointments will be available between the hours of 3:00 pm - 7:00 pm every Monday.